Jeff Watson

From: Dave and Leann <adamsfamily@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 11:49 PM

To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Sayin NO to Solar Energy

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr. Watson

My husband and | have resided at 3231 Clerf Rd for the last 25 years. | grew up at 3641 Clerf Rd. | have lived
on “the hill” since 1972. We are sick about the thought of a solar energy company coming in to compromise
our land values and more importantly, our beautiful view of FARM LAND. We have always called Clerf Rd
home and we have always kept our neighbors in mind before we built anything.WE are old fashioned in the
sense that neighbors should get along. | do not believe there is one neighbor who is supporting this site on
Clerf Rd. Shame on the land owner who has not taken this into consideration. This appears to be a selfish
act. We never opposed the Wind Farm. It made sense to put these on land that was not used for

farming. The piece of property selected for this solar project on Clerf Rd is beautiful, fertile agriculture

land. Please do not allow this to happen to our beautiful valley. This is agriculture land that should remain
being used for agriculture only.

Say No to Iron Horse Solar Farm!

We would like to be notified of the determination and all county actions related to the CUP/SEPA for Iron
Horse.

Dave and Leann Adams
3231 Clerf Rd
Ellensburg



